
Von: Steve Maki [smaki@rtpcompany.com] 
Gesendet: Montag, 31. März 2008 23:55 
An: rohs.exemptions@oeko.de 
Betreff: Support Deca-BDE Exemption 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
The RTP Company, a leading producer of engineered thermoplastic compounds, supports the Deca-
BDE exemption in polymeric applications based on the following: 
  

1)       The EU risk assessment under the Existing Substances Regulation 793/93 of Deca-BDE has 
concluded that there is no significant environmental, health, or consumer safety risk. 

2)       Deca-BDE is the flame retardant with the most scientific data available showing it is safe 
while alternate flame retardants are unproven. 

3)       Deca-BDE’s EU risk assessment recent review was concluded with no need for any 
restrictions on its use. 

4)       Deca-BDE has a positive impact on consumer safety as it enables a wide variety of polymeric 
materials to meet high fire safety standards. 

5)       Alternates to Deca-BDE are not as efficient and effective as flame retardants and do not have 
the same level of scientific data regarding their health and environmental impact. 

  
Thank you, 
Steve Maki 
Vice President Technology 
RTP Company 
580 East Front Street 
Winona, MN USA 55987 
507-454-6900 
 


